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General Comment
The Saguaro project is just not needed for the conuntry or World benefit, and beside that, they choose the worst process posible, one
that damages the animals and the sea, something we are already triying to keep safe. 

It's as simple as that, it is not even necessary and it will only cause more damage to the planet and it's animals 

It's not rocket science, if they are still gonna do it,do it the rigth way, the safe way, and hopefully it doents work and they loose their
investment for being a$$holes to the World that it's already f up!!!
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